
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Holidays and Thank you 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a fantastic summer holiday; a chance to rest, enjoy 

being together with family and friends and enjoy this beautiful weather. It is with great sadness we 

say goodbye to Mrs Djekic, Miss Stewart and Mr Byrne, a huge thank you for all you have done for the 

children and families of Wimborne.  Goodbye also to our wonderful Y6 pupils as they move onto their 

new secondary schools.  Well done for all you have achieved during your time at  

Wimborne; you should be very proud of yourselves.  To all staff and pupils leaving  

Wimborne we wish you all the very best for the future.  You will be missed.   

Thank you to your families for all their support over the time you have been at  

Wimborne.  Thank you also to staff, governors, children and parents for all  

your support throughout the year.  Have a lovely summer holiday.   

Writer of the Month 

A huge well done to these children for 

being nominated for great writing! 

 
YR – Chenuthi Pathinayaka, Iris Mayfield 

Y1 – Lauren Strain, Phox Stairs, Owen Stokes 

Y2 – Ellena Daniel, Jaya Kaur 

Y3 – Kaia Moignard, Katie Hudson, Phoenix Stairs 

Y4 – Emily Michalak, Maddie Asiri, Ronni Reynolds 

Y5 – Molly Wilmot, Angelie Kaur, Emilia Wiczkowski 

Y6 –Thomas Lee, Hana Amin, Jo’Vannie Kimber 

 

 

Y5 Trip to Mary Rose 

On Tuesday, the whole of Y5 went on an exciting expedition to the Mary Rose Museum, where 

a fun-filled day lay ahead! This trip gave us an insight and an experience into what it was like in 

the Tudor period. We participated in numerous enjoyable activities from past times and 

explored the artefacts revolving around the gorgeous Mary Rose. Firstly, our task was to 

understand the roles played by the crew and officers of the ship. Our second objective was to 

label equipment used by the team on the boat. This was a difficult task for many of us because 

we had to combine our prior knowledge of both the equipment and the clues we were given. 

Once we had completed this, our next activity was to delve into the magnificent depths of the 

museum. As we entered the building, we were overwhelmed by the sight of the worn, broken 

remains of the ship. This was a stunning way to end our day. 

-By Beau and Jesse, Delphinus. 

 

Mathematician of the month 

A huge well done to these children for 

being nominated for great mathematical 

skills! 

 
YR – Luke Nicholls-Groves, Alexandra Bowen 

Y1 – Asma Fadlelseed, Carter Rose, Alfie Havard 

Y2 – Noah Turnell, Fred Mapp 

Y3 – Rufus Bradley, Nathaniel George-Aramburu, 

Oliver Jordan 

Y4 – Temi Oloyede, Mario Mihalache, Raef Bull 

Y5 – Matthew Foster, Oscar Lloyd,  Moy Adeyeni 

Y6 –  Hannah Christopher, Bobby Raggett, Sophie 

Duncan-Flavell 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates:  

September 
5th – 1st day of Autumn term 

6th – Y6 Hook Day 

7th – Y4 & Y5 Hook Day 

8th – Y1/2 Hook Day 

9th – Y3 Hook Day 

 

Day Closures for 2022-2023 
1st Sept, 2nd Sept, 16th Nov, 5th June, 5th July 

 

Letters sent home this week 
(All letters can be found on our school website; go to Information, Parent Zone, letters) 

Geography Challenge letter and postcard letter  YR Toy donation letter 

 

Reminder;  

If you have an outgrown WPS uniform at home that is in good condition, the school would be very grateful to 

receive it!  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

We celebrate children’s achievements in and out of school; please let 

us know of your child’s achievements. 

Congratulations to… 
Kara Wray (Cygnus) achieved her swimming 

stage 1. 

Isabella Gould (Cygnus) passed her floor award 

2 in gymnastics. 

Katie Nelson (Aquila) and Holly Nelson  

(Tucana) achived their next level swimming 

badges. 

Bethany Thomas (Andromeda) achieved her 

green belt in Karate. 

Tristan Himmens (Perseus) achieved the 

STAnley Star certificate for swimming. 

William Himmens (Cygnus) achieved the 

STAnley 3 certificate for swimming. 

Katie Hudson (Perseus) for her performance in 

the musical  production of “The Jungle Book”. 

Rory Chambers (Corvus) who performed in 

“Alice in Wonderland” at the Groundlings 

theatre. 

House Team Winners 
As you will be aware we reward children’s 

behaviour throughout the year with 

house points for the house they are 

assigned to.  Every week in celebration 

assembly we celebrate the house with 

the most points. 

The final totals for the whole year were 

collaged and were as follows: 

 

Challenger – 12,629 

Discovery – 13,398 

Explorer – 13,794 

Endeavour – 12,730 

 

Congratulations to our winning house- 

Explorer!  Well done! 

Big Question of the Week 

Should there be more rules around the 

use of trampolines? 

Attendance cup awarded to Andromeda 

class for excellent attendance. 

 

Visit@wimborneprimary; it has our logo as its 

profile picture.  Remember to turn on 

notifications. You do not need a  

Facebook account to read this page. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


